
THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS

Hello neighbors! We hope you

are enjoying your summer and

staying cool! We are happy to

announce we are bringing

back a monthly newsletter to

our community!

I M P O R T A N T

Dates:

M E E T  Y O U R  H O A  B O A R D !



Rebecca Young Linda Gangai

John Klein Courtney Wert




The newsletter will provide helpful information
including, important dates and updates on

neighborhood projects! Our hope is that this
newsletter provides continuing transparency

and can serve as one of many modes of
communication in our neighborhood!

Communication 
Updates:

We have a new email 
address! 

Springbrookvillageshoa@
gmail.com

We will be utilizing this email
address to send out
announcements and

updates to the community.
Please be on the lookout for

emails! 

Kathy Fackler Dave Breniser 





August 28th: First Day of
School for the Palmyra

Area School District
(Please drive slowly as we

have many students in
the neighborhood) 

October 8th: Fall Block
Party at 4:30pm 

(We will communicate as
soon as a rain date is

determined!)



Website updates:

We are currently working

on updating our community
website!

We will also be using our
neighborhood Facebook
page as another mode of

communication! Find us at
The Village at Springbrook

Farms.

THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS




 We are happy to
announce we are hosting

a Fall Block Party!! We
will have local food
trucks, fun games,

pumpkin decorating and
more! Please join us

October 8th at 4:30pm
for a fun community

event! 
(Please be on the lookout for

a rain date)

This year we will be
holding a Fall Decorating

contest!
  Deck out your front porch in all things

fall for a chance to be crowned the
winner!!




Upcoming
projects:

1. Tree Trimming (on
identified trees)

2. Replacing back patio
steps of 12 homes

3. Sidewalk crack repair
4."Children At Play" Signs
5.Repair two street cracks

on Harvest Mill 








We look forward to
 seeing you all soon!


